
AUGUST 2017 ST. CHARLES NORTH PTO


August 18th, 2017


Laura Thomas was voted in as St. Charles North PTO president and Jenny Montgomery was 
voted in as St. Charles North PTO vice-president by the current board. This action was 
confirmed by Principal Audra Christensen.


The 2017 - 2018 budget was approved and will be posted on the SCNPTO website


The PTO minutes will be written up by the SCNPTO secretary. They will be reviewed and 
approved by the executive board and then posted on the SCNPTO website.


